Yo' Cold Lake

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

October 11, 2024

Reeve Barry Kalinski

Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87
4905 - 50 Avenue Bag 1010
Bonnyville, AB

TON 2J7

bkalinski@md.bonnyville.ab.ca
Re: Letter of Support — Green and Inclusive Community Buildings Grant
a7
Your Worship Barpu’(a‘%ski,

The City of Cold Lake, like many other municipalities across Canada, is preparing its
submission to the Green and Inclusive Community Buildings grant. As you are likely
aware, the deadline for this submission is October 16, 2024.

The City of Cold Lake has confirmed that its submission for an Aquatic Centre at the
Cold Lake Energy Centre is a good fit for this program, and we are confident in the
application we have crafted for submission. As part of these submissions, we hope to
include a letter of support from the M.D. of Bonnyville.

For many years, we have heard from our residents that a community pool is in great
need, and we are excited to take this important step towards making this project a
reality. We know that this new facility will enhance the region’s current recreational
options and will be a welcome addition to our regions recreational and cultural assets.
The City of Cold Lake is well positioned for this project, having completed our design
concept and having begun the process of preparing our operational budget to
accommodate the cost of the facility once complete.

Please reach out to me directly, or contact Chief Administrative Officer, Kevin Nagoya,
at 780-594-4494 ext. 7930, or via email at knagoya@coldlake.com, if you have any
questions.

We look forward to your support.

Yours sincerely

Craig Copeland
Mayor
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